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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo National River
watershed. | cannot believe any of our Arkansas politicians would not support this to protect our
valuable watershed. Vern Bery
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